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Notification of Intent to Award 
Mobile Mental Health Program Services Request for Proposal (RFP) 

 

Ventura County Behavioral Health (VCBH) is pleased to announce its intent to award the contract for 
the operation and management of the Mobile Mental Health Program Services (RFP # 113443) to Alinea 
Health. The RFP Evaluation Committee concluded that Alinea Health’s proposal demonstrated the 
highest degree of responsiveness to the requirements. 
 
As provided in the VCBH Mobile Mental Health Program Services RFP, this Notification of Intent to 
Award is subject to execution of written contract and does not constitute the formation of contract 
between VCBH and the successful bidder. The successful bidder shall not acquire legal or equitable 
rights relative to the contracted services until a contract is executed that contains acceptable terms and 
conditions between VCBH and the successful bidder. If VCBH fails to successfully negotiate and 
execute a contract with the successful bidder, VCBH may revoke the award and commence 
negotiations with the next highest ranked bidder. VCBH reserves the right to cancel this Notification 
of Intent to Award at any time prior to the execution of a written contract or to withdraw the RFP 
entirely.  County Board of Supervisor’s approval is required for all contracts that exceed $200,000. 

 
For additional information or questions, please contact Jillian Simmons, VCBH Provider Network 
Operations Program Administrator, at Jillian.Simmons@ventura.org.  
 

 

 

Loretta L. Denering, DrPH, MS 
Interim Director 

Jason Cooper, MD 
Medical Director 
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